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Cumberland child care community information night  

COMOX VALLEY B.C. – Comox Valley Schools will be holding a community 

information night regarding the new Cumberland child care facility.  

Where: Cumberland Community School in the Multi-Purpose Room. 2674 Windermere 

Ave., Cumberland.  

Time and date: 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 3rd.  

We will be providing an update on progress, a proposed design and will be informing 

the community on how they can be engaged in the project.  

There will be design development drawings on display boards for attendees to view and 

comment on.  

Cumberland residents are being asked for input into the landscape design, playground, 

play areas, potential pathways, and connectors to the school and local road network.  

Coffee/water and some bake goods will be provided for attendees.  

Learn more:  

Cumberland and SD 71 child care partnership: https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/wp-

content/uploads/2022/02/NR-Cumberland-SD-71-Childcare-Partnership-.pdf  
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